
 

  
     

 
Chairman: Stephen Ladyman     Chief Executive: Edward Colgan 

 

 

  
Taunton and West Somerset School Nurse Team, 

Parkgate House, 
East Reach, 

Taunton 
Somerset 
TA1 3ES 

 
Tel:01823 346182  

 

 
 

 

 

  

Dear Parents of children in years 1 and 2, 

 

The school nurse team will be visiting your child’s school on Tuesday 1st December to 

administer the nasal spray flu vaccination. If you have given permission for your child to 

have the vaccination please could you inform the school:  

 

 if your child is wheezy on the day of vaccination, or has been wheezy in the three 

days prior to this date 

 

 is asthmatic and has had to increase his or her asthma medication since you 

returned the consent form 

 

 if there are any other changes in your child’s health since you returned the 

consent form 

 

If you have not received a consent form please contact the Child Health Record 

Department on 01278 726958. 
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